Northfield Conservation Commission
Minutes — September 19", 2018
Members Present:  Bill Llewelyn, Chair; Joan Deely, Michael Barry, Charlie Eiseman

Guests: John Schuster, Martha Rullman
Meeting Called to order 7:35pm

Discussion of work being conducted on Gulf Road, near Millers Brook by the Northfield
Highway Department

Information presented by John Schuster and Martha Rullman

Cutting being conducted along bank.

Neighbors are wondering why work was done there.

Will area be stabilized? Seeded?

Was the work part of the NOI that was submitted?

Tree work was also completed on Monday. September 17", Large trees cut in the buffer
zone/riverfront area.

BL will call Tom Walker and see about a site visit.

Request For Determination of Applicability

Eversource, submitted by Fuss & O’Neill for structure replacement on line 381 plus access roads
Hearing postponed since no legal notice was submitted

NCC will hold a special meeting on October 3™ or have the hearing at the next regular meeting
Discussion of lacking minutes to review

Discussion of the sale of Lane construction and implications for ongoing OOC’s

Meeting adjourned 8:25pm
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